
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 

End of year testing will begin this week. Students will take reading and math EOG’s on Tuesday 

and Wednesday. 8th graders will take their science EOC on Thursday. 7th graders taking Math 1 

will complete their EOC on Tuesday, May 31st. A letter has been posted to our website and 

social media pages with more information. I have also attached the letter to this week’s weekly 

email update. 

 

As a reminder, students will not be allowed to have phones or smartwatches with them during 

testing. Students will be asked to turn any devices off and give to the teacher before testing 

begins. They will receive them back once testing is complete for the day. Students are also not 

allowed to wear hats or hoodies during testing.  

 

All library books, laptops, and chargers should be turned in by this time. If your child still has 

any of these items please return them to their teacher on Monday.  

 

Please be reminded that students are still expected to follow our school dress code as we finish 

out the school year. Your help with this is greatly appreciated. I also want to let you know that 

we will be making some adjustments to our dress code for next year. We will be talking about 

these adjustments with students next week and will send home an updated dress code for next 

year prior to students going home for summer.   

 

Teachers have sent out information about end of year celebrations. Look for information from 

your child’s teachers for dates and times for your child’s team.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all back next week. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


